
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  June 17, 2024 
 
Subject: Blue Cross Complete expands health care coverage to your area 
 
Blue Cross Complete is excited to announce that we have been awarded the opportunity to 
provide health care coverage in three new regions across Michigan. This expansion reflects our 
commitment to delivering quality health care services and making a positive impact within our 
communities. 
 
Effective Oct. 1, 2024, we will provide care to members in your area. These new regions include: 

• Region 2 (Northwest Michigan) 

• Region 3 (Northeast Michigan)   

• Region 5 (East Central Michigan) 

We are dedicated to ensuring our members have access to the comprehensive care they need. 
We look forward to servicing your area with the same excellence and dedication that our 
current members have come to expect. 
 
You can expect more updates over the next few months. If you have questions, please contact 
Blue Cross Complete Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713 or email Janise Plata, Manager, 
Provider Network Management, at jplata1@mibluecrosscomplete.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for 
reference, Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 

 
 
 
 


